
 

 

 

 
Golden Rules of the school: 

Be gentle 

Be kind 

Be honest 

Work hard 

Be polite 

Look after property 

 
Remind your child that it’s    

Good to be green! 
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When the children return the topic will be’ 

Down to the Woods’  

We will be sharing the 

 Little Red Riding Hood story. 

You can help you child by finding different 

versions of the story… 

.      

…and finding out about what it would  like in 

the woods. 

                    

You can help with developing counting and 

number skills by  collecting natural objects found 

in the park 

,             

 ana doing practical activities like cooking, 

shopping using mathematical language. 

 

 

 

 

We have song time every Monday: 

Squirrels and Hedgehogs at 

11:15am 

Badgers at 3:00 pm 

          Please come along! 

 

 

 

Important Dates 

The children 

enjoyed their   

end of term 

party.. 

 

..and the Staff 

panto - 

Cinderella 

 

The Children’s 

reading books 

have been 

collected and 

they will be 

able to select 

them again 

next term  

 

School Re- opens 

8th January 

2019 

8:45am 

Squirrels and 

Hedgehogs 

12:30pm 

Badgers 

 

 

Whole school attendance w/e – 

14/12/18 

94.9% 

Hedgehogs:  85.6% 

Badgers: 88.7% 

Squirrels: 83.5% 

This week Badgers are the winners! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Government’s expectation is that 

attendance should exceed 96.5%. We 

will be monitoring attendance weekly. 

  

 

 

 


